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Sunday 19th April 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Thank you for all the positive comments the teachers have received when they have been in touch with you 
over the last few weeks.  It has been lovely to talk to the children, when they have been happy to do so, have 
work emailed and see some fantastic creations on Twitter.  Thank you for keeping in touch in all these various 
ways. 
 
Work set for your child from Monday 20th April 

 
We have taken your comments on board and have used them to create the sheets that will be loaded onto 
the website later today.  They can be found at www.oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk on the Home Page / Children 
– Home Learning Links / *your child’s Year Group / Curriculum.   There is a sheet for each year group with 
tasks and ideas for each day. 
 
The sheet for your child’s year group will have a daily English and Maths task, plus other ideas of activities 
to do for other subjects.  Please do not feel you have to follow this by the letter.  These are merely ideas if 
you want them.  You don’t have to stick to the exact days either.  You might not be able to do any work one 
day, so then you can do more the next, or leave the first days altogether. 
 
I hope you are picking up that we feel very strongly that you know what is best for your child.  What we don’t 
want to do following on from your feedback, is blind you with many different websites and links so that it is 
hard for you to choose. 
 
So we hope we have been able to provide you with some direction, some manageable daily tasks, but also 
lots of flexibility to do what is best for your child.  Lots of other links and websites are available on documents 
in your child’s year group curriculum area, should you wish to look at them.   
 
Children coming into school 

We have had between 5 and 19 children attending school each day.  We work very hard at social distancing 
and the children all have their own equipment and an iPad which is cleaned at the end of each day.  We 
continue to be open for children who have a parent or carer who is a Key / Critical Worker.  Please contact 
the office at office@oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk if you wish to ask further questions about this. 
 
Free School Meals 
The Government is now issuing vouchers for all children on Free School Meals.  At the moment we are 
posting these out to you so please let us know if you have not received yours. 
 
Claiming for Free School Meals 

If your circumstances have changed recently, you may find that your child is now eligible for Free School 
Meals.  To find out more, apply online at Worcestershire County Council Free School Meals, or email the 
office for more help. 
 
It is important that we follow all the Government guidelines every day, but I am missing all the children so 
much in school, and seeing you all on the playground.  None of us know how long this will last but keep 
strong, stay safe and keep well. 
 

Best wishes as ever               Sarah Boyce 
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